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Today was a fun day. When I zoomed with my students, we worked on reading and math but then we

played Kahoot together. Through that I was able to remind/review the strategies we have learned to

solve multiplication equations. It was a fun way to end our online time. I’m going to add that to my

next zoom meeting notification. Maybe that will improve my online attendance. We will see.

On a different note, I am having to email my son’s teachers. They are making him do assignments but

not updating his grades at all. I have emailed one of his teachers repeatedly with no response. I’m

getting irritated. He has to read and watch tutorials for photography and then apply what he learned on

an assignment. The problem with that is, the program has updated numerous times however the

tutorials haven’t. So completing an assignment on out dated information, with no new information or

instruction from the teacher, is next to impossible. How is that fair? Here comes momma bear!
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